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 – A van smashed a pole head-on Tuesday afternoon in the 2100 block of ALTON
Broadway in Alton.

Alton Police and Alton Fire Department responded to the scene. The call went out to 
emergency personnel at 1:22 p.m. Tuesday. Three people were transported to the 
hospital. House said there was a young child in a car seat involved. 



Alton Fire Department Battalion Chief Tom House said the injuries appeared to be 
minor at the scene. It appeared the accident may have been caused by an unexpected 
lane change from another car.

 



 

Cory Davenport also contributed to this story.
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